From: John Kelly <kellyjm5646@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 9, 2021 9:00 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: COLA FOR PLAN 1 RETIREES

CAUTION:External email.

State retirees in Plan1 need a consistent and substantial COLA to prevent further loss of purchasing power. This should
be on the agenda for pension policy updates.
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